
Dear ,

Happy 2020! 

I hope the year has been going great for you so far. We are soon going to celebrate
Chinese New Year next week when a lot of us will be having reunion meals over hotpot.
Our Chinese New Year hotpot items are available online. Orders close on Monday 20th
January for the collection days between 21st and 24th January so do hurry to get your
orders in. For collection from 28th January onward, orders close the day before collection
day at 12 noon.
 
Huber's Butchery has been awarded gold placing in the Best Butcher category and bronze
in the Best Gourmet & International Food Store in the recently-concluded Expat Living
Awards 2020. Thank you for your votes and continued support as we strive to improve all
the time.
 
Huber's Bistro will be launching a new steak menu at the end of the month. You can
expect grass-fed Wagyu sirloin steaks and interesting cuts like the Wagyu spider steak. Do
look out for it!
 
Here's wishing all of you in advance Happy Lunar New Year. May the Year of the Rat bring
you happiness, good health and success!  

 

http://bit.ly/2Nma1rF
https://www.hubers.com.sg
http://www.hubers.com.sg
https://www.hubers.com.sg/


Excite your appetite!

 

 

https://bit.ly/cnyorders2020


 

 

https://hubers.com.sg/
https://bit.ly/byronbayteaco


 

 

https://bit.ly/miscowine
https://bit.ly/hbfamily_chanweisian


 

 

https://bit.ly/review_yunnans
https://bit.ly/meathesaurus


 

FREE HOME DELIVERY
SHOP ONLINE NOW
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http://bit.ly/2KKJWAH
http://bit.ly/2KKJWAH
http://bit.ly/30xu2Py
http://bit.ly/2ZinO4W
http://bit.ly/2Mu7Q5U
http://bit.ly/31RDmOI
https://bit.ly/recipecharsiewpork



